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Sean Scally 
Vanderbilt University Medical Center 
Loews Vanderbilt Office Plaza 
2100 West End Avenue, Suite 750 
Nashville, TN 37203 

 
RE: Vanderbilt University Medical Center 

 
Dear Mr. Scally: 

 
We are in receipt of your inquiry dated June 24, 2016. Based on the information and materials 
submitted, Vanderbilt University Medical Center qualifies as an exempt hospital as defined by 
Tenn. Code Ann. § 48-101-502(a)(6). As such, this organization has no duty to register with this 
division. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact us at (615) 741-2555. 

Sincerely, 

 

Brent Culberson 
Director 
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